

Centerville School NEWSLETTER



September 28, 2018



VOLLEYBALL - We have two games next week. Monday the volleyball team will travel to Lyle and Thursday, October 4, is a home game with Glenwood at 5:30. Our tiger girls are awesome! Come watch some exciting action while cheering for Centerville!

PARENT REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS - Parents may request information regarding professional qualifications of classroom teachers and paraprofessionals. Request form is printed on the back of this newsletter.



BUS DRILL - Bus drivers will be conducting evacuation drills with students Wednesday morning, October 3rd. All students will participate by reviewing safety and evacuation procedures and then practicing those procedures. Students are encouraged to ride buses on this day so everyone is fully informed of safety protocol.

PARENT AND FAMILY ENGAGEMENT POLICY - Centerville School has an extensive Parent and Family Engagement Policy on our website that explains the policy directing our engagement with parents and families. It also identifies the procedures that must be followed to achieve the home-school relationship to benefit students the most. Please take a look at the policy and procedures at centervilleschool.org, look under the District Information tab, and choose the Board of Directors tab for policies in the 4000 series. Then you can then find the link numbered 4130 and 4130P. If you have questions, please contact Kristin Cameron.



IMPORTANT TIP - Review your child's work daily. Research shows that families who talk to their children about school are more successful. Simple questions like; How was your day? What is one thing new you learned today? What was the most fun part of your day? can start the communication channels!

OCTOBER DATES 12 ... No School

17 ... 11:45 Dismissal, Staff professional development

30 ... Halloween Spook Parade 6:30-7:30



